
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/11/2016 3:39:00 PM
Subject: FW: invitation

Check out this invitation.
 
From: Kellie Fiedorek [mailto:KFiedorek@adflegal.org] 

Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2016 3:52 PM

To: Glaccum, David

Cc: Johanna Seiter

Subject: RE: invitation
 
Thanks David.  I know that the demands on your time are heavy, but we would be honored if you could attend.  The 
purpose of the Summit is to consider strategic responses to current challenges and explore opportunities to further 
religious freedom in the courts.  Although the guest list is confidential, you will no doubt be among friends.  ADF will 
cover the cost of lodging, registration, most meals, and provide a stipend that covers the bulk of the travel expenses 
for the participant.  
 
Also, your wife (and family) are more than welcome to come as well.  The agenda is still being finalized, but I have 
been assured that some time to enjoy the resort and the locale will be built into the schedule.  J
 
I’ve copied Johanna Seiter, our Operations Manager, who would be happy to answer any logistical questions, etc. you 
might have.
 
Best,
Kellie
 
 
From: Glaccum, David [mailto:DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2016 11:25 AM

To: Kellie Fiedorek

Subject: RE: invitation
 
Thanks, Kellie.  I will take a look.
 
From: Kellie Fiedorek [mailto:KFiedorek@adflegal.org] 

Sent: Friday, March 25, 2016 2:35 PM

To: Glaccum, David

Subject: invitation
 
Hi David,
 
We wanted to extend this invitation to you to attend a special gathering of thought leaders on religious freedom this 
summer.  Happy to chat more by phone if that would be helpful.  Would love for you to be able to attend. 
 
Best,
Kellie
 

mailto:Glaccum,%20David%20%3CDavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov%3E
mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
mailto:DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov
mailto:KFiedorek@adflegal.org


You are cordially invited to the Religious Freedom Summit at this summer’s

40th ADF Academy session. This Summit will bring together prominent legal advocates,

scholars, cultural commentators, business executives, and church leaders to examine

the current state of religious freedom. And together, we will develop legal and cultural


strategies to allow freedom to flourish in the United States and around the world.

We hope you will join us.
ADF will cover the cost of each attendee’s registration, lodging, and scheduled meals.


 

To confirm your attendance or for additional information, please contact

Johanna Seiter at JSeiter@ADFlegal.org.

mailto:jseiter@adflegal.org?subject=Alliance%20Defending%20Freedom%20Academy%20�%20Religious%20Freedom%20Summit


 
 
 
 

 

Kellie Fiedorek

Legal Counsel

202-393-8690 (Office)

202-888-7633 (Direct Dial)

202-347-3622 (Fax)

KFiedorek@ADFlegal.org
ADFlegal.org

 

This e-mail message from Alliance Defending Freedom and any accompanying documents or embedded messages is intended for the named 
recipients only. Because Alliance Defending Freedom is a legal entity engaged in the practice of law, this communication contains information, 
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